

Billingshurst Primary School Headteacher: Helen Williamson BSc (Hons) MA

Station Road, Billingshurst, West Sussex RH14 9RE Tel: 01403 782789 Fax: 01403 783124

e-mail: office@billingshurstprimary.org.uk website: www.billingshurstprimary.org.uk

13th June 2017

Dear Parents / Carers,

We would like to invite you to join us for our music lesson, including singing, rhythm work and violin practice, on Wednesday 28th June 2017 in KS2 Hall. Our teacher, Robert Tuson, who works with the West Sussex Music Service, has inspired the children and they have made terrific progress.

The lessons will be at the following times:

Session A 09:05 - 09:45 Class Egypt

Session B 09:50 - 10:30 Class Madagascar

Session C 10:45 - 11:30 Class Morocco



We would be grateful if you could complete the slip below and return it to school as soon as possible, so that we know how many guests to expect.

We look forward to sharing our work with you.

| Mrs Hunt/ | Mrs Gregory | Mrs Edwards/ | |
|---------------|-------------|--------------|--|
| Mrs Hutchings | <u>-</u> , | Mrs Wattam | |
| | | | |
| | | | |

<u>Year 3 - Music Performance - Wednesday 28th June 2017</u>

| Child: | Class: |
|---|------------------------------------|
| I/we would likeperformance on Wed 28 th June | places for the Year 3 music lesson |
| Signed: | Date: |















